
 

 

 

August 17, 2018 

 

 

Dear CNC Participant, 
 
At our bi-monthly Community Noise Consortium (CNC meetings) throughout this year, we 
have been sharing that our ongoing Taxiway W project will close the Airport’s west runway 
for a period of time this fall. Our team has been working closely with the contractor to 
measure progress of the project. Through the course of these discussions, we feel we have 
a better sense of the dates and timeframe needed to complete the necessary work.  
 
At this time, we anticipate a 24/7 closure of the Airport’s west runway, Runway 1L/19R 
beginning on Monday, October 8, 2018, lasting through October 28, 2018 (three weeks). We 
anticipate an additional week of daytime only closures of the west runway beginning on 
October 29 through November 4. During these closures, arriving and departing aircraft will 
use the Airports east runway, Runway 1R/19L and/or Runway 10-28, the Airport’s east-
west runway.  
 
This particular runway closure involves the removal of a taxiway that intersects the Airport’s 
west runway, which is part of a larger taxiway project aimed at enhancing safety. In 
addition, runway painting work will also take place, along with replacing a number of in 
pavement runway lights.   
 
The work referenced above will be completed as quickly as possible over the current dates 
outlined above. As always, weather conditions and other factors will contribute to how 
quickly this work can be completed.    
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lloyd Tillmann 
Director of Operations   


